
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: jamesbruc@aol.com 
Sent: Monday, June 08, 2015 10:24 AM 
To: jlb@modrall.com; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; edebrine@modrall.com; KATA@modrall.com 
Subject: Re: Case No. 15316 - Letter requesting continuance to June 25, 2015 

My client is actually Nestegg Energy Corporation, which is headed by Raye Miller - just so there is no confusion. And, 
yes, I agree to the continuance. 

Jim 

—Original Message— 
From: Jennifer L. Bradfute <ilb@modrall.com> 
To: Florene.davidson <Florene.davidson@state.nm.us> 
Cc: 'Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD', EMNRD' <Phillip.Goetze@state.nm.us>: jamesbruc <iamesbruc@aol.com>: Earl E. 
DeBrine <edebrine@modrall.com>: Kathleen Allen <KATA@rnodrall.com> 
Sent: Mon, Jun 8, 2015 10:21 am 

Subject: Case No. 15316 - Letter requesting continuance to June 25, 2015 

Ms. Davidson, 
Attached is Apache Corporation's request to continue Case No. 15316 to the June 25, 2015 docket. A hard copy is also 
being sent to you via U.S. regular mail. 

It is my understanding that Phillip Goetze is the hearing examiner scheduled for the June 11, 2015 hearing. As a result, I 
am also sending him a copy of this letter to and have copied him on this email. Jim Bruce has also entered an 
appearance to represent Raye Miller in the case. As stated in the attached letter, Jim has no objections to Apache's 
request to continue the hearing until June 25, 2015. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else for this continuance. 

Thank you, 
Jennifer Bradfute 
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Jennifer L. Bradfute 
Modrall Sperling | www.modrall.com 
P.O. Box 2168 | Albuquerque, NM 87103-2168 
500 4 t h St. NW, Ste. 1000 | Albuquerque, NM 87102 
D: 505.848.1845 I O: 505.848.1800 I F: 505.848.1891 

Any U.S. federal tax advice contained herein (including any attachments), unless specifically stated otherwise, is not 
intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purposes of (i) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue 
Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter herein. 

Modraff, Sperling, Roehl, Harris & Sisk, P.A. THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL 
OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS CONFIDENTIAL, EXEMPT 
FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW, AND PROTECTED BY THE ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGE. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any review.dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If 
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you have received this electronic transmission in error, please do not read it, delete it from your system without copying it, 
and notify the sender by reply e-mail or by calling 505.848.1800 ,so that our address record can be corrected. Thank you. 

This email was Anti Virus checked by Astaro Security Gateway, http://www.astaro.com 
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